
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

TNVDR   77  /  2007 

 

September 6, 2007 

 

Subject :   Substituted Payment for Dividend for NVDRs 

 

Dear NVDR holders, 

 

We found that some substituted payment for dividend cheque issued to NVDR holders have not yet been 

deposited at any bank. This cheque is invalid six months after issuance, and can no longer be deposited 

for collection. Therefore, please contact the Thailand Securities Depository Co. Ltd. (TSD), the registrar 

of  Thai NVDR Co. Ltd. (Thai NVDR), to change the cheque.s date or be reissued. 

 

You can download an application form for cheque replacement/reissuance and information regarding 

documents required for this purpose from our web site at www.set.or.th/nvdr in the title of Download 

NVDRs Form. You may appoint your broker or custodian bank to apply to TSD on your behalf.  

 

Should you need to inquire about your cheque.s further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

TSD call center at 02-229-2888. 

       

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Kongkeaw Piamduaytham, Ms. 

Managing Director 

Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. 

 

Enclosure : 1. Application for :Alteration of Particulars in Substituted Payment for Dividend /  

                          Dividend / Interest Cheque< 

 2. Application for :Issuance of New Cheque in Replacement of Lost Cheque< 
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